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MEDIA RELEASE 

Friday 9
th

 October, 2020 

NO NEW APPOINTMENTS AT THE SAN FERNANDO LICENSING 

OFFICE  

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to inform the general public that the 

San Fernando Licensing Office is open for business and is operating on an 

appointment basis; however, all new appointments at this location have been 

placed on hold until Tuesday 13th October, 2020. New appointments at the San 

Fernando Licensing Office will resume on Wednesday October 14, 2020. 

 

It should be noted that all pre-existing appointments made at the San Fernando 

Licensing Office will be entertained. 

 

In the interim, persons who wish to access services at the San Fernando Licensing 

Office are advised to schedule an appointment at another location on the Licensing 

Appointment website https://licensingappointment.mowt.gov.tt until further 

advised. 

 

Please be guided accordingly.    

*** 

https://licensingappointment.mowt.gov.tt/

